
From:
To:
Cc:
Subject:
Date:

LINDSAY SHILLINGTON
Contreras, Kalan
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Re: 3207 Glenview - question
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Hi Kalan,

We would like to postpone the HLC hearing for 3207 Glenview. We are looking at making 
some pricing-related revisions that would affect the building's facade.
If we want to be on the Oct. 28th agenda, when do we need to have the updated drawings to 
you?
I'm cc:ing the owner Josh Baker here so he is in the loop.

Thanks,
Lindsay
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